
From: Ben Thompson - Member <ben.thompson.cllr@highland.gov.uk> 

To: SUSAN CARSTAIRS 
Sent: Friday, 25 October 2019, 16:05:44 BST 

Subject: RE: Lochaber Environmental Group Hydro project 

 

Hi Susan, 

  

I think this is a great step. I look forward to seeing the community share offer going public. 

  

Best 

Ben 

 

 

From: Allan Henderson - Member <allan.henderson2.cllr@highland.gov.uk> 
To: SUSAN CARSTAIRS 

Sent: Tuesday, 16 July 2019, 11:09:36 BST 

Subject: RE: Glenachulish hydro scheme 

 

Morning Susan, 

I wish you every success with this project if the figures and business case stacks up.  

Regards Allan 

 




